
 

 

Summer 2015 is finally upon us and Camp Lakotah is so excited to 
welcome new and returning guests to our summer Camp! It’s a 

fantastic place for your children to learn independence. They will 
have fun, make friends and gain experience of the great outdoors. 

We have a lot of exciting things going on this summer new staff 
from America, England and New Zealand that are very eager to 
spend their first summer at Camp Lakotah! We have also have 

experienced staff returning such as Pepper, Dory, Bernie,  
Kricket and Crash. 

New members of the Lakotah Leadership Training (LLT) will be 
joining our team this summer. Also some familiar faces from the 

LLT program will be returning. 

We have so many activities planned for this summer to develop 
skills and have fun while doing it. Lakotah has new improvements 

to offer such as a new waterfront with inflatables making 
swimming time like never before!! 

Also we have events planned such as return of the 2015 Camp 
Olympics, who will be victorious this year and bring back the gold 

for their country? Also the carnival will be back with more fun, 
games and prizes! 

Looking forward to welcoming you this summer. 


